
YATE & DISTRICT TWINNING ASSOCIATION  

TWINNED WITH BAD SALZDETFURTH   
 

MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

Friday 19
th

 May 2017 at 19:30 

 
Present: 
Officers and Committee: 
 
Ruth Boulton        Ian Blair      
Rick Boulton        Alison Hardill       
Gill Latham        Wully Perks       
David Hardill                     
Kath Williams      
              
       
Also present:    Gordon Williams    
   

1. Apologies  Martin Monk,  Penny and Alan Spiller, Pam and Mike Pearce  
  

2. Minutes of the April meeting: Approved 

 

3.  Communications and Correspondence:  

      
Communication sent to all members from Bristol/Hannover Twinning regarding 
recent article in the Bristol Post about the 70

th
 anniversary of Bristol Twinning and 

how the partnership was first formed. Another article is going to be published in the 
future and Bristol Association is inviting other twinning associations to contribute. 
Email from Penny spoke of a reporter from The Gazette joining a trip to Bad 
Salzdetfurth some years ago and the feasibility of being able to use her reports. IB 
thought she was Kirsty Ramsdon and editor of Gazette at that time was Michael 
Purton.  DH said old Gazette photos since 1961/2 are now at Yate Heritage Centre. 
It was thought our contribution could be discussed further at next meeting.  
 
Mike & Pam Pearce and Penny and Alan Spiller all attended the Conference 
celebrating 70

th
 Anniversary of Bristol Hannover Twinning recently but as none were 

at the meeting it could be reported back at next meeting.      
 

4.  Treasurer’s Report 
 
PS prepared report given out and her request should grant application be completed 
was agreed and confirmed.  
 

5.  Membership matters to include the Association’s Web Site 
 
Nothing to report 
 
 

 



6. Forthcoming events 
 
Proposed Lecture   DH still working on this with Ann Kennard. Another possibility...  
talk on East Germany in the 1960s that some people have attended recently. 
 
Friday 9

th
 June Fish and Chip Supper on Matthew Sold Out. Ian Blair now not able to 

go if anyone should want his ticket.  
 
BBQ  David and Alison still investigating this.  
 
Visit to Crete 3

rd
 – 10

th
 May 2018 

17 people now paid deposits    
 

7. Next Committee meeting: Friday 16
th

 June 7.30p.m.  
              

8. Any other Business None   
 
 
 
 
The meeting finished at 7.55p.m.         


